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May 23, 1978

State Bar of Texas
State Bar Building
Austin, Texas 78701

In Re: State Bar Liberty Bell Award
Dr. Hector P. Garcia

Gentlemen:

It is my pleasure and honor to recommend Dr. Hector P. Garcia
for the State Barrs Liberty Bell Award. I have known Dr. Garcia
for over twenty-five years.

Dr. Garcia has been a leader in our community, a founder of
the GI Forum, and a standard bearer for deprived people, both
of their human rights and their economic conditions. He has
advanced the cause of social justice in every area in which he
was concerned. The people of South Texas respect his judgment
and look to him for his able leadership.

I believe that the State Bar of Texas would be justly proud
to Bave as its recipient of the State Barts LiBerty Bell Award
Dr. Hector P. Garcia.

Respectfully submitted,
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